
ADA Accessibility Standards Assessment 

Response 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding our compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 

(ADA) accessibility standards. We appreciate your feedback and are committed to ensuring that 

our facilities are accessible to all individuals. 

After a thorough assessment of our premises, we have identified several key areas related to 

ADA standards: 

• Entrances: Accessible entrance points are clearly marked and comply with ADA width 

and height requirements. 

• Restrooms: Accessible restrooms are available and equipped with necessary features. 

• Parking: Designated accessible parking spaces are provided closest to the entrance. 

• Signage: All signage is compliant with accessibility standards, including Braille and 

raised characters. 

Please note that we are continually working to improve accessibility and are currently in the 

process of addressing the following areas: 

1. Updating pathways to ensure proper surface conditions. 

2. Improving the accessibility of emergency exits. 

We appreciate your engagement regarding accessibility and encourage any further suggestions or 

feedback you may have. Our goal is to create an inclusive environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


